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Proposed Changes to the SCRF

Terrapure is seeking approval to add 
3,680,000m3 of capacity for solid, 
non-hazardous industrial residual 
material at the SCRF.



SCRF EA

Staff Report PED16184(c) is a 
culmination of extensive 
engagement with the City since the 
beginning of the SCRF EA in 2016.

The City’s thorough review has 
ensured the submitted EA is 
environmentally and technically 
sound.



Project Benefits 
• Minor adverse environment and a positive 

economic benefit to the community
• Additional economic activity in Hamilton or

$349 to $372 million
• GDP from $218 to $232 million
• Extended employment at the SCRF
• Continuation of taxes and fees



Project Benefits 
• Potential for up to $14 million to the City 

and community through City of Hamilton 
compensation agreement and Heritage 
Green Community Trust

• As directed by Planning Committee on 
Februrary 5, Terrapure is waiting to 
participate in negotiations with City staff on 
the City of Hamilton compensation 
agreement.



Confidence in the EA Process

“We are satisfied with the EA and 
have no objections to its approval”

Hamilton Conservation Authority

“It will continue to play a vital role 
supporting local industries and the 

regional economy”
Joseph Haulage, Aldo Electric,

Estrada Cleaning, Vector Signs,
Maximum Fence

“Terrapure’s proposed reconfiguration of their 
Facility completely aligns with the priorities 

set by Hamiltonians.”
Hamilton Chamber of Commerce

“… if properly implemented and operated, 
the expansion will have negligible impact on 

off-site ground and surface water quality.”
Dr. Kerry Rowe, Peer Reviewer



Thank you


